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The recording of Mr Rolt's webinar from 10 October, titled "How to Support Your Young Person 
with their GCSE and BTEC Courses" is now available to view on our website HERE, along with 
the slides he used during the presentation. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/contact/webinars/

